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Have you
considered?

Email communication helps to
reduce postage costs, and can
be fiscally and environmentally
responsible. We try to
communicate with donors
through email as much as
possible. If you aren't receiving
emails from us, but would like
to, please contact
lmurray@kpfoodbank.org33955 Community College Drive

Soldotna, AK 99669
907-262-3111

Visit ourVisit our
website andwebsite and
social mediasocial media

pages!pages!
Twitter:
@KPFoodBank
Instagram:
@kenaipenisulafoo
dbank
Facebook:
facebook.com/kpfo
odbank
Website:
kpfoodbank.org

WE FEED PEOPLE BECAUSE
NOBODY DESERVES TO BE

HUNGRY!



THIS INSTITUTION IS AN
EQUAL OPPORTUNITY

PROVIDER.

YOU CAN NOW DONATE
WITH YOUR PHONE!

Open your camera and
hover over the QR
code 
It will give you the
option to open the QR
link in your phone's web
browser
Click on that option,
and follow the steps in
the online form to
donate

1.

2.

3.

Donate Now Through
the Newsletter Form

Online: 
kpfoodbank.org/donate-now

Phone: 907-262-3111

Mail or In-Person:
Kenai Peninsula Food Bank
33955 Community College Dr
Soldotna, AK 99669

More ways to donate:


